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Newsletter

DIARY DATES
Thursday 21st September
Nitro Nat Science Show
Friday 22nd September
Adelaide Strikers Visit
Monday 25th September
Pupil Free Day

P h o n e :  8 6 2 8  2 1 0 4  
M o b i l e :  0 4 2 7  0 1 3  4 2 5   
F a x :  8 6 2 8  2 5 1 1    
E m a i l :  D L . 0 7 5 3 . i n f o @ s c h o o l s . s a . e d u . a u   
A d d r e s s :  S e c o n d  S t r e e t ,  C l e v e  5 6 4 0
C o m m u n i t y  N o t i c e s  d e a d l i n e  
1 1  a m  T u e s d a y  t o  J o d y . b r a y 2 6 7 @ s c h o o l s . s a . e d u . a u
B S B :  6 3 3 - 0 0 0  A C C :  1 7 6 7 4 8 4 5 7

Week 9 Term 3
This is crazy to say but (I have too), next week is the last of term 3! This term
really has flown by. The last day of term will be Friday 29th September. Please
expect your child home an hour earlier on this day as they will be dismissed at
2:10pm.
A reminder that we have a Student Free Day on Monday 25th September (next
Monday) so the staff can continue with their analysis of the students writing
through the Brightpath program. This is a valuable opportunity to moderate the
students writing and plan for next terms program with the student's future
learning needs in mind. The SSO’s will be involved in some Professional
Development on the implementation of the current intervention programs which
they support students with across the school, and they will be learning about
strategies to support students with their self-regulation.
Congratulations to all the students who have represented our school recently. We
have received so much feedback from parents who supported our students at
these events about how well the students performed and also thanking the staff
involved for allowing the students the opportunity to participate. We had great
representation at the Royal Adelaide Show with the goat and sheep teams.  Year
9 and 10’s played basketball in the EP Zone Regional competition in Port Lincoln. 

Principal News



 Two teams of students participated in the Pedal Prix at Murray Bridge last weekend, and a cohort of students
represented CEP at the SAPSASA Athletics in Adelaide this week. Very proud of you all and very thankful to all
the parents and staff who ensured that the students had these opportunities.
Teaching staff has now been finalised for 2024. Primary staff are as follows: Elle Burton, Olivia Crosby, Kirsty
Elson, Jane Glasson, Samantha Hunt, Shannon Jeffrey, Gemma Leonard, Alex Mason, Fiona Millard, Jess Quinn,
Natasha Rosenzweig, Georgina Stutley, and Emily Woolford.
In the Secondary we have: Govinda Adhikari, Graeme Byrnes, Jess Deer, Feebi Hazelgrove, Emma Jordan, Holly
Kraehe, Bill Megaritis, Sky Noble, Aseri Raikiwasa, Annie Richter, Phil Searle, Bronwyn Smith, John Solly, Jo
Turner, Sam Wardle and Genevieve Wright.
We are currently working on our SSO’s for 2024 and will have announcements in the near future.
In saying this, to ensure that we have the correct staffing numbers, it’s extremely important that if you are
thinking that your child may be continuing their education at another school, we really need to know as soon as
possible. All students at Cleve are very fortunate that they are in relatively small classes in comparison to lots of
schools in the state, this means that they receive more individual teaching time. 
As always, if you have any queries throughout the year please Dojo, email or phone your class teacher, Callum
or myself. We would prefer to know about something which is concerning you rather than not. This way we can
do something about it and make the situation better for all involved.
Catch up soon,
Trev

Deputy News
Secondary Reporting
As we prepare to transition to the EMS at the end of the year, we will be revising and updating some of our
policies to better match what this system will allow us to accomplish. One of the biggest changes for parents
will be to reporting, especially in the secondary. In anticipation, this Term the usual secondary interim report
will be replaced by an additional traffic light for Years 7-11. Year 12 students will receive a full written report as
in previous years, which is their final report before receiving results from SACE. This will better align Semester 1
& 2 reporting and will function similarly to the system we have next year with the EMS.

Online Safety
I have dealt with a few incidents already this year concerning students who are taking pictures of other people
and posting them online without permission. In an era dominated by social media, it's crucial for our students
to understand the importance of cyber safety, especially when it comes to sharing other people's pictures
online. Your digital footprint is a reflection of who you are, and respecting others' privacy is paramount. We
would appreciate it if all parents could discuss with their children the importance of seeking permission before
posting someone else's photo, and remind them that once it's online, it can be challenging to remove and it is
impossible to control who will see it once it. As well as the potential harm this can cause others, there are
serious consequences for students who are bullying others or being disrespectful – whether it is online or in
person.
Pedal Prix
On a more positive note, I was extremely proud to be part of the Cleve Area School Pedal Prix team on the
weekend. A 24 hr race is an incredible test of endurance and a great opportunity for the students involved to
practice their perseverance in some very trying circumstances. The junior team had some inspiring individual
efforts to help the others catch some sleep- Mitchell Peters was staying out as long as some of the senior boys,
and Rhys Lister hopped in the bike more than anyone else during the toughest Midnight-6 am period – and the
team as a whole worked together and kept up the encouragement despite sleeping in 2-3 hr stints at most. The
senior team amazed me with their ability to push themselves to their limits and achieved a remarkable 8th
place for their category out of 46 entrants. To give this some context, we were one of only 5 public schools in
the top 20, and of those the only Area school. A great example of what our students can achieve with some hard
work and the support of their parents & the community!

Cheers Callum
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M a t e r i a l s  &  S e r v i c e s  2 0 2 4
P l e a s e  f i n d  b e l o w  t h e  p r o p o s e d  M a t e r i a l s  &  S e r v i c e s  c h a r g e s  f o r  2 0 2 4 .  T h e
p r o p o s e d  c h a r g e  f o r  R e c e p t i o n  t o  Y e a r  6  i s  $ 3 4 5  a n d  f o r  Y e a r s  7 - 1 2  $ 4 3 0  p l u s
s o m e  s p e c i f i c  s u b j e c t  c h a r g e s .  

P a r e n t s ,  c a r e g i v e r s  a n d  i n d e p e n d e n t  s t u d e n t s  h a v e  a n  o p p o r t u n i t y  t o  d i s c u s s
t h e s e  f e e s  a t  t h e  n e x t  G o v e r n i n g  C o u n c i l  m e e t i n g  p r i o r  t o  f i n a l  a p p r o v a l  b e i n g
g i v e n .  Y o u  a r e  i n v i t e d  t o  a t t e n d  t h i s  m e e t i n g  o n  M o n d a y ,  1 6 t h  O c t o b e r  a t  5 p m .  
I f  y o u  a r e  u n a b l e  t o  a t t e n d  t h i s  m e e t i n g  a n d  h a v e  a n y  c o n c e r n s ,  p l e a s e  e x p r e s s
t h e m  i n  w r i t i n g  t o  t h e  C h a i r p e r s o n ,  E m m a  N i e l d ,  b e f o r e  t h i s  m e e t i n g  d a t e .
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S H E E P  T E A M  
I n  t e r m  3  w e e k  7  w e  w e n t  t o  t h e  R o y a l  A d e l a i d e  S h o w  t o  c o m p e t e  i n  t h e  a n n u a l  w e t h e r
s h e e p  c o m p e t i t i o n .  O n e  o f  o u r  t w o  t e a m s  c a m e  s e c o n d  i n  t h e  b e s t  p r e s e n t e d  t e a m  o f  3
w e t h e r s  o u t  o f  1 2 0  t e a m s  t h a t  c o m p e t e d .  T h e  s e c o n d  t e a m  f i n i s h e d  i n  t h e  t o p  2 0 .  T h e
s c h o o l  a l s o  w o n  1 s t  a n d  2 n d  p r i z e  r i b b o n s  f o r  o u r  w e t h e r  f l e e c e s .  T h a n k  y o u  t o  a l l
p a r e n t s ,  t e a c h e r s ,  s t u d e n t s  f o r  h e l p i n g  f e e d  t h r o u g h o u t  t h e  y e a r  a n d  G l e n v i l l e  f o r
s u p p l y i n g  t h e  s h e e p  e a c h  y e a r .

G O A T  T E A M
I n  w e e k  7  w e  w e n t  o v e r  t o  A d e l a i d e  f o r  t h e  R o y a l  S h o w  t a k i n g  1 1  g o a t s  w i t h  o n l y  1 0
c o m p e t i n g .  I t  w a s  a n  i n t e n s e  w e e k  w i t h  m a n y  n e r v e s  b u t  w e  m a n a g e d  t o  g e t  t h r o u g h  t h e
w e e k  c o m i n g  h o m e  w i t h  6  r i b b o n s .  2  F i r s t ,  2  T h i r d ,  1  F o u r t h ,  a n d  1  F i f t h .  T h i s  w a s  a  g r e a t
w e e k  a w a y  f o r  a l l  s t u d e n t s  w h o  p a r t i c i p a t e d ,  g e t t i n g  t o  s e e  t h e  s h o w  a n d  h o w  i t  r u n s  a n d
t o  h a v e  t h e  o p p o r t u n i t y  t o  a t t e n d  a  w e e k  a w a y  b e i n g  w i t h  t h e  a n i m a l s  w e  h a d  b e e n
w o r k i n g  h a r d  t o  t r a i n  a l l  y e a r .  T h a n k s  M r  S o l l y ,  a n d  M i s s  F o g a r t y  f o r  t a k i n g  t h e  t i m e  o u t  o f
t h e i r  w e e k  t o  t a k e  u s  o v e r  a n d  g i v e  u s  t h e  o p p o r t u n i t i e s  w e  g o t .



K e n  S o l l y  A g r i b u s i n e s s  t r a i n i n g  f o r  y e a r  1 1 s .
 W h e n :  M o n d a y  a n d  T u e s d a y  w e e k  1  ( 1 6 t h  &  1 7 t h  O c t )  a n d  M o n d a y  a n d  T u e s d a y  o f
w e e k  2  ( 2 3 r d  &  2 4 t h )  I n  w e e k  1  a n d  2  n e x t  t e r m  K e n  S o l l y  w i l l  b e  v i s i t i n g  t o
 d e l i v e r  A g r i b u s i n e s s  t r a i n i n g  t o  t h e  y e a r  1 1 s  a n d  p a r t  o f  M r s  T u r n e r ’ s  Y e a r  1 1  A g .
K e n  w i l l  t e a c h  t h e  s t u d e n t s  b u s i n e s s  m a n a g e m e n t  s k i l l s  i n c l u d i n g  b u d g e t i n g ,
 c a s h  f l o w s ,  &  g r o s s  m a r g i n s  f o r  f a r m i n g  b u s i n e s s e s .  O t h e r  s c h o o l s  h a v e  a l s o
 b e e n  i n v i t e d  t o  t h e  t r a i n i n g .  K e n  m a y  a l s o  b e  o p e n  t o  d e l i v e r i n g  a  s i m i l a r
 t r a i n i n g  f o r  p a r e n t s  a n d  a d u l t s  o n  a n  e v e n i n g  d u r i n g  t h e  2  w e e k s  h e  i s  h e r e .  
W e  w i l l  a d v e r t i s e  i n  t h e  n e x t  f e w  w e e k s .  P l e a s e  l e t  t h e  s c h o o l  o r  J o h n  S o l l y  
k n o w  i f  y o u  a r e  i n t e r e s t e d .
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Our Book Club will
meet on Wednesday

4th October at 2pm in
the library or at 5pm at
the Cleve Hotel to chat

about this month's
book. All Welcome!

The Library welcome
Nitro Nat to Cleve on

Thursday 21st
September. Yr 4-10

classes will be attending
her exciting performance

of all things to do with
Science!



T E R M  T H R E E  2 0 2 3  •  2 0 T H  S E P T E M B E R

COMMUNITY NOTICES 



T E R M  T H R E E  2 0 2 3  •  2 0 T H  S E P T E M B E R

COMMUNITY NOTICES 


